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HB 3214 is poorly written and have a negative impact on the agricultural industry  

county fairs, 4-H and FFA. Make it harder on livestock industry and it costs more to 

produce food for America and the rest of the world. With this bill it would increase the 

price of food in the marketplace and that is passed down to the consumer. Cost of 

living is already going through the roof. Please put this bill to bed and move forward. 

Strongly oppose 3214. 

Thanks for your time.  


